
YOUTH FROM THE COMMUNITY OF
NAZARETH  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, the 31st of July/13th of August 2015, a group of
thirty  young  men  and  women  from  the  Patriarchate’s  Greek
Orthodox Community in Nazareth, led by their Presbyter, f.
Lazaros, visited the Patriarchate.

They were welcomed by H.B. Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem
and Hagiotaphite Fathers.

On behalf of the group, father Lazaros thanked the Patriarch
for the Patriarchate’s assistance in securing accommodation
for the youth in the summer camps of the Holy Metropolis of
Serres, with the kind consent of Metropolitan Theologos of
Serres.

The Patriarch blessed the youth and paternally advised them to
frequently  and  devotedly  participate  in  the  life  of  the
Orthodox Church, in which they have become members through the
sacrament of Baptism.

The group then went on to continue their pilgrimage at the
All-holy and Life-giving Sepulcher of the Lord.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DHZC0noFBzo
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